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Quote of the day: - “Everything we hear is an opinion, not a fact. Everything we see is a 

perspective, not the truth.” 

Marcus Aurelius  
 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
Didn’t get a chance to enter last week? Here’s the new question of the week!  What day will tickets not be sold 
during school for homecoming dance? 

How do you answer? Log in to your Naviance account on www.connection.naviance.com/antelopehs, click on 
the About Me tab and select the Question of the Week link under Surveys on the left side of the page! Must be 
submitted by Friday at midnight to qualify. Winner will be announced in the bulletin next week!  

 
TITAN DANCE & CHOIR CAMP 
Are there any students with siblings in grades 2nd-8th interested in performing a song and dance 
during the football game on September 9th? Camp days are October 6th & 8th from 3:30pm to 5:30pm 
located in the dance room by the Antelope High School gym. The cost per student is $40. This includes 
the uniform shirt for the performance, singing lessons, and dance lessons. Pick up your registration 
sheet in the front office. 

DANCE CLUBS BEGIN THIS WEEK:  
Polynesian- Wednesday 2:45-4PM Urban Hip Hop- Wednesday 4-5:30PM Breakdance- Thursday 3-
5PM 
 
UC DAVIS PRESENTATION 
UC Davis will be presenting on Monday, September 21st after school in the College & Career Center from 1:45-
2:45!  If you are thinking about applying to Davis, this is a great chance for you to learn more about the school 
and their programs and get your questions answered! Please sign up so Ms. Goudy knows how many people to 
expect – you can sign up in the College & Career Center, online on Naviance, or by sending Ms. Goudy an email 
with your name, grade, and major of interest.  

FOREIGN SPEAKERS CLUB 
There will be a meeting Thursday, September 17th during intervention in Mrs. Cook’s (counselor) office.   Any 
questions you can contact Ludmila Nicov.  

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/m/marcus_aurelius.html
http://www.connection.naviance.com/antelopehs


BIKES 
Please lock your bikes in the designated bike area behind the S building.  Do not lock to a tree or along the outside of 
the gate.  
 

TECH TEENS 
High school students have the opportunity to participate in an exciting new program.  If you have interest in 
technology, CSI, 911 dispatch, SWAT tools and tactics and a lot more head over and get connected.  It will be 
held every Wednesday October7th – November 11th at 110 Corporation Yard Road, Roseville, CA.  Call and sign 
up at 916-772-7725.  Only 28 slots open so don’t wait.  

 
HOMECOMING DANCE 
Attention Titans! Tickets to the Mad Hatter Tea Party Homecoming Dance will be going on sale soon and will be 
sold at Student Services and in the Student Store during both lunches.  Homecoming is Friday, October 2nd from 
9-11 pm in the cafeteria.  Ticket sales are as follows: 
9/18-9/21 special sale price of $5 with or without ASB card. 
9/22-9/25 $5 with ASB and $7 without 
9/28-10/1 $8 with ASB and $10 without 
Tickets will not be sold during school, Friday, October 2nd 

$10 at the door Friday October 2 
Ticket and School ID must be present at dance check-in 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER UPDATES 
Sep. 15 (Tuesday) – Navy in the Quad at Lunch  
Sep. 15 (Tuesday) – 5:30 PM: UC Application Night  
Sep. 16 (Wednesday) – Navy Presentation during Intervention  
Sep. 16 (Wednesday) – William Jessup University in the Quad at Lunch  
Sep. 18 (Friday) – October ACT Registration Deadline!  
Sep. 21 (Monday) – University of Chicago in the Quad at Lunch 
Sep. 21 (Monday) – UC Davis Presentation at 1:45 PM After School 
Sep. 23 (Wednesday) – Seattle University and Soka University in the Quad at Lunch  
Sep. 23 (Wednesday) – 6-8 PM: District College Fair at WHS 
Sep. 24 (Thursday) – Air Force in the Quad at Lunch 

ANTELOPE LEARNING LAB 
Antelope Learning Lab (ALL): Do you need help with homework? A quiet place to work? Access to technology? 
Tutoring? ALL of the above?! Then come to the Antelope Learning Lab (ALL), offered Tuesday, Wednesday, and 
Thursday from 2:45-4:30 pm in the Library. This free service is available to ALL students, especially those who 
need academic support and/or English language development support. Please contact Ms. Raatz in the library 
for more information. 

 
 



NATIONAL HONORS SOCIETY 
"Attention all student interested in joining the NATIONAL HONORS SOCIETY here at Antelope High School. NHS is 
looking for some amazing individuals, who are not just great students and leaders, but are also interested 
in helping others at our school, in our community, and around the planet. If you are interested, applications are 
available at the front desk and on the school website. They are due no later than today September 14th, at 2:45 
in the front office. If you have any questions, please ask Mr. Traughber, or Mrs. Williams. Looking forward to 
having you join up and change the world!" 

SENIORS: SCHEDULE YOUR SENIOR PORTRAIT ASAP 
Attention Seniors of 2016! Make sure you take your senior portraits at Prestige Portraits studio in either Elk 
Grove or Citrus Heights by Oct. 1. Failure to do so may result in your senior portrait not appearing in the 
yearbook. So don’t hesitate and visit their website at www.prestigeportraits.com to book an appointment! Do it 
today. Do it now. Right now. 

 
DAILY BULLETIN BLOG 
Want to receive the Daily Bulletin in your inbox?  Follow the Daily Bulletin blog at 
ahsdailybulletin.wordpress.com and you will receive an email each day when the bulletin is posted!   

 
 
COLLEGE & CAREER UPDATES 
Interested in what is going on in the College & Career Center this year?  Check out the update blog at 
anhscandccenter.wordpress.com! Follow to get an email when new updates are posted.  Information will 
include upcoming deadlines, new events, testing info, important college & career information, dates for 
workshops and presentations, and more! Check it out.  
Upcoming Dates in the C & C Center 

 
PSAT INFORMATION 
This year, the Roseville Joint Union High School District is paying for all sophomores to take the PSAT – the 
test that allows students practice for the actual SAT.  This test is very important for juniors as qualifying 
scores may lead to a National Merit Scholarship.  If you are a freshmen or junior wishing to take the PSAT, 
you must sign-up and pay for the exam at our finance window or you may pay online through the student 
store.   
The cost of the test is $25.00.  Again, if you are a sophomore, the district is paying for your test and there is 
no need to sign up.  Please know the deadline to sign up is September 18th for freshmen and junior and 
there will be no late sign- ups for any reason.  
If you have questions, please call Mr. Smith at ext. 6060 in the Assistant Principals’ Office.  All students will 
take the exam on Wednesday October 28th at Antelope High School and details for that day will be coming 
out as we get closer to exam day. 
 
 
 

http://www.prestigeportraits.com/


 
 
 

 


